

April 5, 2019



Action Floor Systems, LLC 4781N US Highway 51 Mercer, WI 54547-9315

Dear Friends:

As one of our most generous supporters, thank you so much for your recent gift of \$1,500.00 to the Parkinson's Foundation, which we received on March 27, 2019. I know you recognize the urgent need to improve the lives of people with Parkinson's. Your generosity speaks volumes about your commitment to fighting this disease and we are so appreciative of your support.

Your gift helps the Foundation serve the Parkinson's community in several different ways:

- Understanding Parkinson's through research toward a cure
- Ensuring better care for everyone living with Parkinson's
- Educating and empowering the Parkinson's community

Your support comes at a critical time because despite all we have accomplished, 60,000 people are diagnosed with Parkinson's disease each year - and we must reach more of them to ensure they receive the best Parkinson's care from day one.

So, thank you very much for generously supporting the Parkinson's Foundation.

I am glad you stand beside us as we fight this disease and search for a cure so that one day no one will have to face this disease alone. If you or someone you know has a question about Parkinson's, our Helpline is available at 1-800-4PD-INFO (473-4636) or helpline@parkinson.org.

Thank you for joining us in the fight to find a cure for Parkinson's disease.

Sincerely,

Sean Kramer, MBA Senior Vice President, Chief Development Officer

Please retain this letter as your gift receipt. Parkinson's Foundation is a 501(c)(3) tax-exempt organization, EIN #13-1866796. In accordance with IRS guidelines, no goods or services were provided in exchange for your gift.